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Date: 24 June 2024         

UNSAFE WATER ALERT 
English 

 

City of Santa Paula water is possibly contaminated 
 with Unknown Substances 

 
DO NOT DRINK YOUR WATER 

Failure to follow this advisory could result in illness. 
 

An unknown substance may have been added to the drinking water supplied by The City of 
Santa Paula due to a recent Break-In at Main Reservoir Storage Tank. The tank has been 
taken offline and will be drained and disinfected before returning to service. The State Water 
Resources Control Board, Ventura County Environmental Department, and The City of Santa 
Paula Water System are advising specified areas in The City of Santa Paula to NOT USE 
THE TAP WATER FOR DRINKING AND COOKING UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. Map of the 
affected areas are on the following 4 pages. 
 
What should I do? 
 

 DO NOT USE YOUR TAP WATER---USE ONLY BOTTLED WATER.  Bottled water should 
be used for all drinking (including baby formula and juice), brushing teeth, washing dishes, 
making ice, food preparation and bathing until further notice.   

 

 DO NOT TRY AND TREAT THE WATER YOURSELF.  Boiling, freezing, filtering, adding 
chlorine or other disinfectants, or letting water stand will not make the water safe. 

 

 Potable water is available at the following location (please bring your own water containers): 
Water Treatment Plant at 532 Main St., Santa Paula, CA 93060 (behind the Community 
Center) on June 24, from 6pm to 9pm. Beginning June 25, and until further notice, water 
will be available from 6am to 7pm. 

 
We will inform you when tests show that the water is safe again.  We expect to resolve 
the problem within 24-72 hours. 
 
For more information call: 
Water Utility contact: Standby Customer Service, (805) 340-5669, 180 S Palm Ave., Santa 
Paula, CA 93060. 
State Water Resources Control Board at: District 06 – Santa Barbara Field Office, District 
Engineer – Jason Cunningham, (805) 566-1326. 
Local County Health Department: Ventura County Environmental Health (805) 654-2813. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by The City of Santa Paula.  California Public Water System 
ID # 5610011.  Date Distributed: 24 June 2024. 
 

Please share this information with all other people who receive this water, 
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, 
people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this 



Last updated – 12/08/14 

by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand. 
 

GENERAL AFFECTED AREA 1 (enclosed in red line) 
 

 
 

GENERAL AFFECTED AREA 2 (enclosed in red line) 
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DETAILED AFFECTED AREA 1 (enclosed in red line, 
written addresses ARE affected) 
 

 
 

DETAILED AFFECTED AREA 2 (enclosed in red line, 
written addresses ARE affected) 
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DETAILED AFFECTED AREA 3 (enclosed in red line, 
written addresses ARE affected) 
 

 
 

DETAILED AFFECTED AREA 4 (enclosed in red line, 
written addresses ARE affected) 
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DETAILED AFFECTED AREA 5 (enclosed in red line, 
written addresses ARE affected) 
 

 


